
Summary of Current Events 
City staff is meeting with Lehigh on a regular basis to better understand their operations, scheduled 
improvements and to communicate concerns/perceptions that are being expressed by Cupertino 
residents.  A timeline of recent activities is below. 

 March 7, 2017 meeting between Mayor Vaidhyanathan and Supervisor Simitian to discuss noise 

 March 27 & April 11, 2017 meetings between City staff and Erika Guerra – Environmental 
Director of Cement Operations for Lehigh Hanson to discuss noise 

 Operational status of Lehigh – annual one-month shut down of facility occurred in April. Facility 
is currently in operation. 

 Scheduled facility improvements – Lehigh is completing various facility improvements that may 
lessen noise levels. These improvements are scheduled for completion Summer 2017. 

A great link to monitor the activities of Lehigh and to be included in email notifications from the County 
is 
https://www.sccgov.org/sites/dpd/Programs/SMARA/PermanenteQuarry/Pages/PermanenteMain.aspx. 
At this location, appropriate links to the Santa Clara County Department of Environmental Health, Bay 
Area Air Quality Management District, Bay Area Regional Water Quality Control Board and US EPA can 
be accessed.   
 
To provide input to staff for communication to Lehigh or for assistance, please contact Roger Lee – 
Assistant Director of Public Works at 408-777-3350.  
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